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Kiwi Point Quarry  
 

Wellington City District Plan 

Clause 20(2) of the First Schedule, Resource Management Act 1991 

 

Wellington City Council gives notice that District Plan Change 83 will become fully operative on 16 

September 2019.   

 

District Plan Change 83 includes rezoning of an area of land to the south of Kiwi Point Quarry in Ngauranga 

Gorge. The change allows for the expansion of the south face of the quarry for quarrying activities. 

 

The plan change includes the following:  

 

 Rezoning of an area on the southern side of the quarry site from Open Space B to Business 2. 

 Introduction of a new objective that recognises the importance of quarrying aggregates at Kiwi Point 

Quarry to provide for the future growth and development of the city. 

 Introduction of a new controlled activity rule that applies to the rezoned southern face expansion 

area. The Council’s control is maintained over buffer areas from residential sites, cut face 

rehabilitation, ecological mitigation, and screening. 

 Introduction of a range of standards relating to the quarrying of the expanded site, and make 

changes to a range of explanatory text and a number of consequential changes including changes to 

Planning Maps 22 and 23. 

 

 

 

Full details regarding this plan change including copies of the operative plan and specific amended 

provisions can be found on the Council’s website at wellington.govt.nz/district-plan-change-83 and will be 

available for review at all Wellington City Libraries.   

 

For further information, please contact Tabitha Proffitt on 027 803 0080 or by email at 

district.plan@wcc.govt.nz 

 

Kevin Lavery  

Chief Executive – Wellington City Council      9 September 2019 
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